
Dear Board of Supervisors: 
 
We are writing to let you know that we don't need any more cannabis grows in our 
county extending into our rangelands. It's bad enough with the grows and illegal grows 
going on now. It is bad for our environment. It will take away much needed water for our 
own properties, and destroy much needed farm land. If you vote to allow this to happen, 
you are not showing any respect for the thousands of people that live in this county who 
do not want this. Please vote against the Cannabis Ordinances that are coming before 
you unless they are to minimize cannabis grows. 
 
Darrell C. Gibson 
Ruth M. Gibson 
Willits, CA 

 


